
Town of Brunswick
Notice of Public Hearing

The Town Council will hold public hearing on Thursday, September 9, 2021, at 6:30 p.m. in the 
Council  Chambers of the Brunswick Town Hall, 85 Union Street, to consider the following:

Item 1 -The Town Council will hear public comments on  a new use in the Growth 
Outdoor (GO) Zoning District with a conditional use permit, and will take any 
appropriate action.  (Town Manager Eldridge)

Item 2 -The Town Council will hear public comments on a proposed Zoning Ordinance 
text amendment regarding habitat mitigation, and will take any appropriate action.
(Planning and Development)

The text of the proposed/adopted ordinance is too extensive to be included with this notice.  
Anyone having  questions about the proposed ordinance or wishing to obtain copies of it should 
contact the Brunswick  Town Clerk's or Town Manager's Office during regular office hours 
during regular office hours (Mon -  Weds 8:30 am to 4:30 pm, Thursday 8:30 am to 6:00 pm, and 
Friday 8:30 am to 3:00 pm).

Frances M. Smith
Town Clerk of Brunswick, Maine




